
Sent: 22/01/2024 12:51:24 PM
Subject: DA Application No: DA2023/1708

To whom it may concern. In reference to DA Application No: DA2023/1708, this project is
incredibly important to 1000s of members of the northern beaches community. It is the home of
countless kids who look forward to coming to gym every day. This also serves as the work place for
many individuals whom without this club would be jobless.

This community owned and non for profit club is an asset to the community and for it not to be
supported would be a disgrace. I am looking forward greatly to seeing this project go forward.

-Caedyn Hardy


